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Kópavogur, August 9th 2014

Allow me to congratulate the OSMF on the 10th birthday of OpenStreetMap today – a fantastic feat
for a community driven project.

I am chairman of Hliðskjálf, a society for open and free geographic information data founded in 
October 24th 2013 in Iceland. It is my great pleasure to submit formally our application to become a
Local Chapter of the OSMF.

Alongside this document is our version of the Local Chapters Agreement where we have entered 
our relevant information in sections 1, 3 and 4.

We are requesting to become the Local Chapter in Iceland and to use „OpenStreetMap á Íslandi“ 
(OpenStreetMap in Iceland) as our working title for any OSM related work.

We will be happy to answer any questions and provide any credentials necessary.

With best regards,
Jóhannes Birgir Jensson
chairman of Hliðskjálf


